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Hi from Bellevue, WA!  

  How are you?  We'd love to hear what you are doing this summer!  

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support!  God has given us an itinerant ministry sharing 
the Good News of Jesus with Muslims and people wherever God guides us. We also train people to reach out 
to Musl.ms.  God has laid it on our hearts that prayer is where the real work is done.  One of the words for 
prayer is "paga" in Hebrew meaning "a meeting with an outcome"! We want to encourage you to have many 
"meetings with an outcome" this summer!!!!  We have a passion to especially see college 
students encouraged and equipped in prayer. We are looking forward to sharing at the Master's College and 
Biola University in September. Please pray that students and God's people of all ages will be emboldened 
in prayer!

  We are so thankful that God has opened many opportunities for us to share the great things He is doing in the 
Middle East and Europe!!  We are in the Seattle area from June 19 to July 17 and then we head down to 
Eugene, OR, where 3 of our kids will attend Camp Harlow for a week.  Isaiah will be a counselor for the 2nd 
time!
 If you are in the Seattle area, here are some of the places we will be sharing. 

  -Thursday July 7, 7:15pm 12128 SE 17th Pl Bellevue WA 98005
  -Sunday July 10,  Eastside Foursquare Church Bothell, WA 9:00 and 11:00 services 
  -Wednesday July 13 New Life Center, Everett, WA 7:00-8:30pm in the Madison room
  -Thursday July 14 Journey Church, Everett, WA 7:00-8:30pm

   We are also sharing with our host families and friends almost every day! If you are in the area, we would love 
to see you! We have been moving from place to place about every 3 days, so if we missed your email, please 
resend it! We love to stay in touch and write back to each email, but sometimes one may slip by us. Thanks for 
your patience! 

 Please pray that many hearts will be drawn to their Great Savior in prayer! God has given us the 
opportunity to give hundreds of prayer books away. People have shared story after story that God was just 
laying prayer on their hearts and then we came to share and encourage them! If you would like to order 
William's book Prayer Jujitsu: A manual for vigilant prayer warfare, here is the Amazon 
link. http://www.amazon.com/dp/1523431938

  Our things are being stored at a church in Brussels.  We need to find a place to live in the Brussels area as 
soon as possible upon arrival in Belgium in the fall.  Please pray that God would lay it on the hearts of 
some people who would like to give a special gift to help us get housing in Belgium and a vehicle that 
seats 10.  If you would like to be a part, you will find giving information at the bottom of this email.  We 
have never bought a place in our lives, but we are seeking if that would be the wisest thing to do since rent 
over several years would exceed the cost of buying a place in Belgium. Also, since the Puget Sound Baptist 
Association does not have a retirement program for us, investing in buying a place would be a great long term 
help to our continuing ministry wherever God leads us. 

  We are excited to share our new prayer card with our new baby boy, Zuriah, and with all the names of the 
kids with the meanings! 

  With much love and thankfulness, 
        William and Larisa and 8 treasures
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William Hernandez, D.R.S., M.M.
Prayer Advocate
HEALING LAMPLIGHT PATHWAY
Skype: healinglamplight. 
USA number: +1 (425) 287-9701 
Giving online: www.HLGiving.com

Giving by check: HLP, PO Box 5655, Lynnwood, WA 98046
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